
WILLIAM PROXMIRE
WISCONSIN

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

June 12, 1979

The Honorable John R. Evans
Commissioner
Securities and Exchange Commission
Washington, D. C. 20549

Dear John:

Thanks so much for your gracious note about the small
part that Ken and I were able to play in your renomination.

Believe me, this was because we became convinced
that you are one of the very best members of the Securities
and Exchange Commission and your reconfirmation was essential
to the kind of public interest and activity in which
the Commission and its great staff have been able to achieve
over the past several~years.

Keep up the fine work.

J
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